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 645 people responded to the online questionnaire  

 93% of respondents were Derbyshire residents 

 7% were current smokers 

 35% were previous smokers 

 58% had never smoked 

 96 primary school age children were also consulted via focus 

groups in school 

   85% of respondents answered yes 

to the question ‘Would you support 

the creation of additional 

smokefree public spaces’? 

 

 97% of respondents answered 

either ‘Very Important’ or ‘Fairly 

important’ to the question ‘How 

important is it to you that people do 

not smoke in the presence of 

children’?                

 86% of respondents answered 

either ‘Very Important’ or ‘Fairly 

important’ to the question ‘How 

important do you feel it is to create 

additional smokefree public spaces 

across Derbyshire to reduce the 

risk of second hand smoke’? 

 The vast majority of school children 

were in favour. The minority that 

didn’t agree were from families 

where there is an adult who 

smokes. There was concern that 

they wouldn’t get to visit certain 

places if it was designated smoke 

free. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

99% in favour of primary school 

gates becoming smokefree 

99% in favour of play grounds 

becoming smokefree 

 
96% in favour of leisure centre 

entrances becoming 

smokefree 

 96% in favour of theme parks 

(aimed at children specific 

areas) becoming smokefree 

 
99% in favour of children’s sports 

clubs becoming smokefree 

 
92% in favour of bus and taxi 

stands becoming smokefree 

 

93% in favour of skate parks 

becoming smokefree 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


